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Sunny days are back and a busy end to the year is fast
approaching as we take a look back at the major events of
March and April.
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World Book Day

We didn't miss a chance to celebrate reading with World
Book Day 2024! Thank you to the pupils who came dressed
as their favourite literary character and shared their book
with the other children.
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The CE1 class visited the Wallace Collection in London.
Before exploring the rare elements of this collection, our
pupils had an initiation class to the study and drawing of
portraits.

Wallace collection
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In April, the CE2 pupils took part in a learning session linked to the
BICIBUS initiative set up by the APL. Instructors working with the
Borough of Ealing were on hand to work on bike handling and the
various skills needed to be ready to ride on the road.

Cycling skills
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Early March, the CM1 pupils went with their English teacher
to visit the National Gallery. During the guided tour, the
pupils listened to explanations of several paintings.

National Gallery
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Bicibus

The second edition of Movie Night brought together over 100 pupils
and many parents!

Movie Night

During the last week of March, parents and pupils were mobilised to
take part in an action organised by our APL: the Bicibus. We had up to
35 cyclists in one day.
You can find the link to the APL article here.
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Olympic week at the Lycée

In March, the Lycée organised Olympic and Paralympic Week. The
Malraux school was able to play a full part with our MS, GS and CP
classes, who travelled to South Kensington to meet Reina-Flor Okori,
the French 100m hurdles champion.

The older children met Sya and Damani Dembélé, two young athletes
who hope to represent France at the Paris Olympics in the new
Olympic discipline: Break Dance. The pupils at Malraux didn't hesitate
to get involved when the two athletes suggested that the children
should come and learn some Breakdance moves!
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Agenda

May 2 to May 16: Diary contest (see page 8)

May 22 to May 27: Cultural diversity week at André Malraux
(information to come)

May 9 and May 10 at school openings Meet the parents of the  
Amicale 

Thursday 6 June at 19:30 at the André Malraux school
Amicale general assembly

June 21:  Fête de la musique (information to come)

June 29: Fête d'école (see page 4)

To be determined in June: APL general assembly

School Council

Radio Malraux

If you haven’t already had the chance, don’t forget to listen
to the maternelles pupil’s podcast.

Here  are the minutes to the second  school council meeting.
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